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Dear Mr Khan,

Thank you for your letter of 2L January 2OIO, regarding my recent visit to UNESCO's Headquarters and

the signing of the cooperation agreement between our organisations. I too regret that you could not be

with us to celebrate this important occasion which, as you note, provides a concrete example of

'enhanced cooperation' in the context of the WSIS Tunis agenda.

I look forward to continuing the tremendous spirit of cooperation between our two organisations in

pursuit of the important goal of an lnternet which is accessible to everyone around the world.

Yours sincerely,
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